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In this reporting period WMS licenses were obtained. The WMS license agreement allows us to 
distribute the most recent version of the Watershed Modeling System, WMS Version 9.0.  This 
version of the software has an interface to our most recent version of HY12 which is our storm 
drain analysis software and now allows the states to have access to a graphical user interface for 
this piece of software. 
 
 


